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September 17, 2025 

TO: RAILS Policy Committee  

FROM: Monica Harris  

SUBJECT: New Business and Unfinished Business 

Welcome to the FY2026 Policy Committee! We appreciate your leadership in serving on this 
committee. I wanted to take the opportunity to explain our process to the newly seated committee 
members.  

Typically, you will see policies presented in both Unfinished Business and New Business. Unfinished 
Business will include policies that have been reviewed by the committee at at least one previous 
committee meeting. New Business policies are being reviewed by this committee for the first time.  

New Business policies will be presented in an edited version that shows changes from the previous 
iteration.  Unfinished Business policies are presented as a ‘clean’ copy only.  

This month, we have included the edited version on the policies in the Unfinished Business section to 
provide clearer understanding of the changes to our new committee members. Next month we will 
return to our regular practice as stated above.  

As always, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you may have. 
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